
 

 

TOWN OF HANNIBAL 
Planning Board Meeting 

March 3, 2022 
 

Planning Board Members Present: Chairman Ronald Greenleaf, Nancy 
Adamy, Joseph Melita, Brandon Scruton, Anthony Murabito 
Secretary:  Shelly Stanton 
Absent:, Carrie Deloff - Excused 
Public Attendees: Mike Bidwell representing Steve Simmons 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 by Chairman Greenleaf. 
 
Roll call was taken. 
The Pledge of Allegiance was said by all. 
 
Reading and approval of February 3, 2022 minutes. Motion to accept 
the minutes from the February meeting was made by Tony Murabito,  
Before they could be 2nd, Chairman Greenleaf stated that the minutes 
from last month need to be amended to make a situation proper due to 
the fact that secretary Shelly Stanton could not be given permission to 
vote. The following statement from those minutes is to be rescinded: 
“A motion to accept the subdivision was made by Joseph Melita, 
second by Nancy Adamy, all in favor. Subdivision approved.” 
After that was all explained and agreed upon, a second to accept the 
minutes was made by Joseph Melita, all in favor. 
 
Due to the rescinding of that approval, the Walts Subdivision public 
hearing will need to be redone on April 7, 2022 at 7:15. A motion to set 
the hearing for that date was made by Joe Melita, and 2nd by Brandon 
Scruton, all in favor. 
 
Communications- None 



 

 

Old Business- For the Tug Hill Commission training that is on April 19, 
2022, those interested in going need to either get ahold of Floyd Calkins 
to register you, or you can go on-line and register yourself, which you 
will be reimbursed for after the training. 
 
New Business- Date of the next meeting will be April 7, 2022 at 
7:00PM. 
 
At 7:41, a motion to adjourn was made by Tony Murabito, second by 
Brandon Scruton, all in favor. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Shelly Stanton 
 

Shelly Stanton 
Planning Board Secretary 
 


